Notice of Determination
November 6, 2023 – Fisheries and Oceans Canada - Small Craft Harbours and Transport Canada – Navigation Protection Program has issued a Notice of Determination after evaluation of the Isle aux Morts project and has determined that the project is not likely to cause significant adverse environmental effects with mitigation measures as outlined in their evaluation and can therefore proceed.
